School Council Meeting Minutes

Date of Meeting: 19th February 2008 9-10am

1) Apologies

Mrs. Scholes sent her apologies.

2) Minutes from previous meeting

Proposed by Jacob and seconded Giaan. All in favour.

3) Sports Relief 2008

Council have decided to do a Sponsored Walk / jog / run using our field- a 'Chad Vale Mile. Aaron asked council to tell their classes how far we have got to go and what are we going to do. Children will get certificate at the end of the mile and will collect sponsors to raise money for Sport Relief. Mr. Sansom will get information and sponsor form from Sport Relief website and will send out on Friday 22nd February. Date of walk is March 20th 2008, last day of term.

4) Switched on kids

We have had post about being safe with electricity. Council would like to order the switched on kids special pack for each class. Mr. Sansom said he would order these.

5) Letters from Mrs. Lyndon

Council reps read out parts of three letters from Mrs. Lyndon who is in India visiting Ghandigram Orphanage at the moment. Council were pleased to hear the money we have raised is helping the children and adults.

6) Eco Schools Award

Mrs. Scholes is working on providing the facility to recycle waste paper at Chad Vale. She will send a report for next meeting.

7) Treasurer's report

Brynannah reported that we need to buy badges. Mr. Sansom said that our budget may be lost soon if we don't spend it. Bryannah suggested writing a letter to Mr. Haselgrove asking for some of our budget to remain so we can buy more badges. Angelina and Sophie offered to help with the letter.

8) Deputy Head teacher Item

Mr. Sansom wasn't very happy because councillors were not asking their classes the questions that they needed to from School Council meetings. He said that council need to be more 'proactive' and ask their teachers to find the time for them to feedback to their class.

9) AOB

Safety- Mr. Sansom told council that the school has been split into 'Safety Zones' and that teachers will be responsible for their own area. He said that the children who use these areas also need to look out for anything they think is unsafe and report this to their teacher.

Minutes compiled by Jake and Mr. Sansom

Date of next meeting: Tuesday 4th March 9-10am